


l Downhill skiing is an expensive sport. The greatest cost is the cost of lift tickets. Lifts are 
provided by the Resort Operator, which has a monopoly in the Resort in which it operates. 
Other substantial costs for Members of the Club include accommodation charges, ski tube 
or park entry and the cost of travelling from home to Perisher Valley. The Club competes 
with accommodation offered by private Resort Operators in Perisher Valley and private 
accommodation in Jindabyne and surrounding towns. 

As mentioned the sleeping accommodation able to be offered by the Club Is strictly limited. 
It is a condition of the Club's lease that the Club provide accommodation for no more than 
eleven (1 1) Members or their guests and the Club risks forfeiting its lease if it exceeds that 
number. Private accommodation provided is not usually subject to such restrictions 
resulting in cheaper accommodation charges per person. Further, accommodation 
provided by the Resort Operator and commercial lodges usually includes a discount on lift 
tickets, which the Club, despite the best efforts of the Ski Lodges Organisation of Perisher, 

LP 

Smiggins and Guthega Inc on behalf of the Clu, has not been able to obtain. 

The Club has been putting money aside for a number of years in the hope of obtaining 
either one or three new bed entitlements. The Club has no idea on what basis this may be 
offered or that the Club will be able to afford to purchase those bed entitlements. 

The Club has little difficulty in filling the Lodge from midJuly to the end of August but 
Members' bookings for September and later are normally delayed until the Members are 
able to ascertain the quality of the ski season in July/August. Filling the Lodge out of the 
ski season is difficult and the Club offers substantial discounted accommodation rates out 
of the ski season. Apart from walking and possibly fishing there is little to do at Perisher 
Valley out of the ski season. 

The provision of accommodation by the Lodge is extremely price sensitive and the 
Committee of the Club is concerned that any increases will result in the Members and their 
guests not using the Lodge but being attracted to private accommodation in Perisher 
Valley, Jindabyne and surrounding towns. Whilst the Club is presently financial the 
Committee considers that even a small increase in charges may result in Members not 
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using the Lodge and resigning their Membership. 

The Committee understands that whilst Thredbo receives most of the monies collected by 
National Parks and Wildlife Service, particularly from visitors who do not stay in the Psrk 
overnight, it is not returned to Perisher Valley and forms part of National Parks and Wildlife 
Service consolidated revenue. 

Yours \sincerely 

/AN DWYER 
President 




